
If you would like to support God’s work through Fire Ministries,  

and give towards the upcoming mission trips to Ireland,  

please send your  

tax deductible contribution to: 

Fire Ministries c/o Kelly Koshatka 

P.O. Box 1961 Denton, Texas 76202 
 

 Or donate through PayPal on the website’s donation page at: 

www.fireministriesinternational.com 
email: kellyreallylovesjesus@gmail.com 
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May the road rise up to meet you. 

May the wind be always at your back. 

May the sun shine warm upon your face; 

the rains fall soft upon your fields  

and until we meet again,  

may God hold you in the palm of His hand. 

(traditional gaelic blessing) 



Dear and Beloved Friends in Christ,  

 

     The first and most important 
news to share is simply this - I 
LOVE JESUS!   In the midst of 
possibly the busiest season I have 
ever experienced in all my years in 
ministry, my heart is continually 
overcome by the wonder of  know-
ing Jesus.  I have no words to 
adequately define how my heart is 
being moved by the beauty of His 
face.  All I can say is, “Thank You 
Holy Spirit for showing us Jesus!!” 
 

    Have stated the most important 
part (knowing Jesus), I will now 
share more on what is happening 
on the ministry front. 
 

     Fire Ministries will have three 
outreaches into Ireland this year.  

In May we are having our annual international conference that is hosted 
by Fire Ministries and attended by people from all over Europe.  I am 
bringing a team from the States to help serve at that conference.  In July 
I will be hosting another “Young Adults’ Retreat” in Ireland.  There has 
already been a tremendous response from the hearts of the young adults 
who want to attend.  And the third trip for this year is a new kind of 
“adventure” that we will be pioneering for the first time called, “Irish 
Pray and Get-Away Tour and Retreat”.   There is MUCH preparation to 
be done for all of these outreaches, but we are also giving ourselves to 
new methods of fundraising to help support those going on these trips.  
One very special new fundraising opportunity that we have been given 
is our first booth at the North Texas Irish Festival in Dallas that  
happens the first weekend of March.  There has been a colossal effort on 
the part of all those involved in organizing our booth.  People have been 
working on crafts around the clock, building things for the booth, giving 
of their time and talent to help make this fundraiser extra special.    
Please pray for the weather and the Lord’s covering over this entire event. 
 

     At this point I want to say an EXTRA SPECIAL THANK YOU to 
those who have been financially supporting me at this time.   I have 
been able to pour out continually over the things God has put before 
me in the service of others because of your tender care.   
 

       Your servant in Christ,   Kelly 

2015 -  
A Year of New Beginnings 

in Fire Ministries... 

Please pray for 
*All those who need a new tenderness and sensitivity in their relationship 

with Jesus and His heart 
*The next generation that will know Jesus and carry His Life to others. 

*Missionaries, Pastors and Ministers who live and preach Christ. May we 
remember them and their families in our prayers.  

Dun Briste, a spectacular 
sea-stack, estimated to be 
approximately 50 meters in 
height, stands 80 meters 
off  Downpatrick Head, in 
Co. Mayo, Ireland.  Fire 
Ministries’ Irish headquar-
ters’ location is about a 
15 minute drive away from 
this lovely landmark.   

The name Downpatrick is 
derived from a time when 
St Patrick himself  founded 
a church here. You can still 
see the ruins of  the church 
building, a stone cross and  
well there today.  

Downpatrick Head 

This photo is taken from our 
first attempt at putting up our 
booth in preparation for the 
Irish fest. In next month’s 
newsletter I hope to send you 
pictures of  the finished 
version of  the booth, as well 
as pictures of  the team and 
some of  the celtic products 
they created for this event! 


